Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: Nancy Rosenberg <nancy@bigtopliquor.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 8:57 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Liquor License Objection

We would like to file an objection to the license application for Target Corporation located at 1300 University
Avenue West.

Would you please advise on how we proceed?

Thank you,

Jay Applebaum
Nancy Rosenberg
Ellen Saffron




